
 
 
 
 

2024 Seattle Boat Show Cancelation Fees 
 
In the months leading up to the show, spending on show related expenses increases. To help 
ensure the financial health of the show, the association, and our member businesses, the 
NMTA Board of Trustees has approved the following cancelation policy: 
 
Cancelation fees for an exhibitor withdrawal from the show 
On or before Nov. 1 – NMTA retains the $295 application fee 
 
In Nov – NMTA retains 15% of requested or invoiced space (or $300, whichever is greater), plus 
$295 application fee 
 
In Dec – NMTA retains 50% of invoiced exhibitor fees, plus $295 application fee 
 
In Jan – NMTA retains 100% of invoiced exhibitor fees, including $295 application fee  
 
In Feb – NMTA retains 100% of invoiced exhibitor fees, including $295 application fee    
 
Pandemic Response Authorization  
(pg. 5, section 19 of 2024 Seattle Boat Show Contract) 
 
From November 1, 2023 and forward, if modification or cancellation by the NMTA of the 
Seattle Boat Show is caused or otherwise required by the continuing pandemic, NMTA, in the 
reasonable exercise of its discretion, may take or avoid all actions as it deems necessary under 
the circumstances, without any claim, suit or penalty against NMTA allowed under this 
agreement. (For example, and not by way of limitation, the NMTA may retain and collect 
all or a portion of Exhibitor’s deposit and final payment under the contract, in order to support 
NMTA’s commitments made in connection with the 2024 Seattle Boat Show, but NMTA may 
not collect or retain more than the total amount of Exhibitor’s application cost and lease 
commitment made under this contract). 
 
Please contact me at your earliest convenience if you have any questions about the cancelation 
policy or other concerns regarding your company’s participation in the 2024 Seattle Boat Show. 
katiemc@nmta.net  
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